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NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC ON CHANGE OF VENUE AND 

DATES FOR THE TEACHERS’ CONFERENCE 

 

The Teachers Service Commission wishes to inform all those who 

have been invited to the 1
st
 Teachers Conference of change of date 

and venue. 

 

The Conference has been rescheduled from 14
th
 and 15

th
 June 

2019 to 21
st
 and 22

nd
 June 2019 and venue moved from Kenyatta 

International Convention Centre to the Kenya School of 

Government, Kabete. 

 

Please note the change of dates and venue for the conference.   
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